From: Brad Porter

To: Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] Call Report and FFIEC 002 Revisions

Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 10:10:27 AM

OCC and FDIC,

Nondepository financial institutions need to be held more accountable. These shadow banking institutions have not
helped our economy, and it seems helping them anymore would be detrimental to the financial system.

I am against this proposal.

Brad Porter





